From: Walsh, Jennifer

Sent: 29 September 2014 08:40

To: Planning

Subject: FW: The Former Castle Public House - 147 Kentish Town Road - Comment on

Planning Application

Please could you log this as a support to 2014/5900/P.
Thank you

Jennifer Walsh
Principal Planner

rrom: I
Sent: 28 September 2014 11:35

To: Walsh, Jennifer
Subject: The Former Castle Public House - 147 Kentish Town Road - Comment on Planning Application

-----—-- Original message .-

Date: 25/09/2014 1 3 )

Tol
Suby

147 Kentish Town Road - Application Validated
Dear Jennifer Walsh,

Thank you for inviting my comment. It looks good to me. It is nice that the extension is brickwork not
render and is without the rendered quoins of the original building but I'm not a fan of the moulding around
the windows or the glazing bars but that's a personal choice. It's a pity the ruin has to be restored as 1 would
favour a proper brand new building (behind a replica facade if that's what the public demands). The sooner
the site is redeveloped the betier as it is an eyesore. What is proposed seems a good compromise in
providing additional housing and space for an existing employer which Camden acknowledges are priorities
with no loss of neighbouring amenity.

Yours sincerely,

Robert A Livock



Sent from Samsung tablet



